
Lehighton Area Elementary Center

if a physical report card
from LAVA or Swivl is
requested by a parent,
they will be available for
pick-up at the LAEC in the
3-5 office on June 15th and
16th, from 8 AM-3 PM. 
 Students may return any
outstanding books or
materials, other than LAVA
technology equipment,
during this time as well. 


